
 

 
July 17, 2023 
 

 
 
The Honorable. J. Kevin Stitt 
Governor 
State of Oklahoma 
2300 N. Lincoln Blvd. 
Oklahoma City, OK 73101 
 
Dear Governor Stitt: 
 
  This letter serves as my Intent to resign from my position as Chief 
Executive Officer of the Oklahoma Health Care Authority effective July 31, 2023, 
or until my successor Is appointed. I will, of course, provide ample time for 
transition as you desire. 

It has been a great honor to serve as part of your administration and 
stand alongside the thousands of public servants who tirelessly work to 
improve the lives of our fellow Oklahomans. 

I leave my position enriched personally, professionally, and spiritually and 
I have you to thank. I am also proud of the accomplishments we have achieved 
to improve the health of our most vulnerable Oklahomans and am confident 
that those that follow will continue to carry the torch in making Oklahoma a 
Top Ten state. 

Onward and God's speed, 
 
 
 
Kevin Corbett 


